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Wednesday, 14 June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have arranged a trip for Year 4 to Jewry Wall
Museum, Leicester on Tuesday 20 June 2017. Children
will be travelling on a coach to the venue.

We will be leaving at 9:25am and returning to school at
12.25pm. Lunch arrangements for your child will
remain the same. A bottle of water is recommended
for the day.

Pupils must wear their uniform, appropriate outerwear
and sensible shoes. If your child has asthma they must
bring their medication with them on the day of the
trip.

We thank you for your support and hope your child will
enjoy this experience.,

Yours sincerely,

-
Ms N Jassat
Head teacher
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